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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 11:01 AM
To: 'Mary Curnutte'
Subject: RE: FPL's proposed rate increase, docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Curnutte,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Mary Curnutte [mailto:rnmcurnutte@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 9:34 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL's proposed rate increase, docket number 160021-E1 
 
We were unable to attend the hearings that were held regarding Florida Power & Light's proposed rate 
increase,  docket number 160021-E1.  We understand it is quite a significant request, and is not targeted to 
be invested to not our service, in the way one may hope such a rate increase would be spent.   
 
Please consider those of us on fixed incomes, whose cost of living is minimal or zero, as we are being asked to 
pay substantially more for our electrical power.  Any base rate increase should be comparable to what 
increases we receive, which was zero this year.  The requested 23 percent (???!!!!!) by FPL is certainly not 
appropriate. How can that be justified? 
 
Thank you in advance, for your consideration in making this matter fair. 
 
Robert Curnutte 
185 E. Ariel Rd. 
Oak Hill, FL  32759 
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